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Environmental Health Department

Office of the Director
1131Harfor Bay Parkway
Alameda, CA  94502- 6577
April 21, 2012
Gentlemen,

I recently received a Notice of Responsibility identified by Local ID: RO0000233 for the
site Chevron #9 — 4612 at 3616 San Leandro St., Oakland, CA 94601. I am the sole _
owner for the property at that address. Mr. Ratto owns the property directly adjacent to
my property.

I have notified those leasing the warehouse on my property that Gettler-Ryan Inc., on
behalf of Chevron, will be coming on May 2, 2012 to monitor groundwater samples on
that site.

Sincerely,

Vivian Mcllraith



